THE JOAN SCHAEFER RECREATION COMMITTEE
MINUTES - MARCH 2024

The JSRC meeting of March 25, 2024 was called to order by Chairman, Vinny Malley at 8:08 pm. A
motion to accept the minutes from the previous meeting was accepted by Belinda Mendez and
seconded by Ari Herrera. A correction was made to the Minutes by Director, Ed Volmer. Regarding
wrestling: Camron Valle placed 2™ in the States, Joseph Scala placed 4%. Others that attended the
state tournament and “won some, lost some” were: Hunter Steelman, Damien Lugo and Cameron
Gibson. A motion to accept was then made and all were in favor.

PRESENT: Ed Volmer, Vinny Malley, Ryan Martin, Mariann Canino, Kevin Barlow, Cesar DeLaRosa,
Ines DelLaRosa, Jose Duran, Ari Herrera, Kathie Lacey, Belinda Mendez, Eric Sherman, Brian
Timmons, Melissa Weig|

ABSENT: Juan Arango, Brian Galligan, Tony Londono, Pedro Martinez, Ricardo Mendoza, Anthony
Roldan

DIRECTOR: Easter Egg Hunt drew approximately 500. Thank you to Michael Mendoza for being the
Easter Bunny. Ed thanked all the volunteers from the Committee who were able to attend and lend a
hand. April is the Mayor’s Wellness Month. Events at Conlon Hall all month long. Family Fun Day will
be June 9 with a rain date of June 16. The first Beer Garden/Music night will be around June 20.

PAL: K. Barlow told the committee that basketball was ending. The girls 11U team took 2™ place in
travel team tournament. Soccer had a tremendous turn-out and would be starting in April.

BBL: Vinny told the Committee BBL Opening Day would be April 6 at Vivyen Field.

LITTLE LEAGUE: They had their clean up day. Practices have begun. Opening Day would be
Saturday, April 13.

MENS SOFTBALL: Games would be starting April 1, with the official Opening Day on April 19 with a
rain date of April 20.

VOL. COACHES CLASS: The latest class produced 18 new coaches. Getting some kind of ID was
again discussed and, hopefully, will move forward. ID would be needed by all coaches for all sports
and they need to be able to produce it.

KICKBALL: Applications for baseball and softball scholarships are now being accepted.

PROJECT GRADUATION: On April 14 there will be a Bingo & Tricky Tray, games & Prizes starting at
2 PM at Conlon Hall.

JR. FOOTBALL: Registration will be opening soon.

There being no further business for the Committee the meeting was adjourned at 8:37.
Respectfully submitted

Mariann Canino, Secretary NEXT MEETING: APRIL 22, 8:00 PM, MEMORIAL PARK



